
St. Croix County Trail Riders ATV Club Meeting 10/30/2019 

Meeting called to order: @ 7:01 p.m.     

Secretary’s Report: the minutes from the 9/18/19 meeting was read by Greg. Motion by 
Jerry M. and 2nd by Tim S.  All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Jerry M. read his report and where the checking stands.  
Motion by Tim S. to accept the Treasurer’s Report. 2nd by Roger B.  All in favor. 

Motion by Doug, second by Steve to pay Club Safety Vest bill of $800.76 to Roger B. 

Trail Captain, Darren L.  and Ryan B. not available. Doug reported no word from Larry from 
Pleasant Valley. Doug would like to re-submit to the county for County Road TT coming into 
Hammond. Greg reported he has spoken with Linda Hawkins (Hammond Snow Drifters) on 
possible opportunity to use Club Trail into Hammond. And Doug will have Ryan continue 
with the Village of Roberts. 
 
President Report: Doug W.  reported Color Rides went very well with even a number of 
non-club members attending. Doug highlighted the County ordinance for county roads 
routes, mention that there is only one submission time in January for the year. 
 
Alliance:  Greg discussed that he had met with Somerset ATV Club and Jeff J. presented 
to the Glenwood/Forest Barn Stormers about dis-banning the Alliance. Greg will get alliance   
together and determine future and also get plan together for new maps for the upcoming 
year. Plan is to utilize Polaris Ride Command is possible to lay out map.  
   
WATVA: Greg reported WATVA update on Make-a-Wish Ride and possible rule updates 
WATVA is working on.    

Old Business: No old business  

New Business: Club discussed vests would be for sale or available to club members only 
for $20.00 each (actual cost $26.70), after the discussion on pricing and that vest should be 
used for safety at club maintenance days a motion was made by Tim S. and second by 
Roger B. all in favor. Vests will be put on the website for sale to members only. 

Next Meeting: is March 25th, 2020 at Wildwood at 7:00. 

Motion to adjourn: At 8:06Motion by Jerry M. and 2nd by Tim S.  All in favor.      

Submitted by Greg Olson, Secretary 
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